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Good Afternoon:

In reading the recommendations it occurred to me that the OHS, which manages the NJLEARN
platform for all NJ law enforcement exists, and at one time included information to law enforcement
officers, regarding Elder Abuse, when responding to a domestic violence call.   This 4hr block of L.E
Domestic Violence training is an annual mandatory law enforcement training, and may serve as one
vehicle to include training for Law Enforcement under, “Recommendation 2.  Law Enforcement”. 
The DCJ Training Bureau at one time included Elder Abuse in the DV training and defined Elder
Abuse by statute and identified what constituted Elder Abuse.  I am not sure if this chapter of the
training still exists and could be enhanced or updated and included or if this avenue of outreach by
the committee has been done or considered but in this way all law enforcement, whether
responding to a domestic violence call or not, would receive training. 
Thank you for receiving my comments.

Respectfully,
Alyson Honrath
Assist Chief
Court & Judicial Security Unit
Alyson.Honrath@njcourts.gov
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